
 
 

Association of Dental Support Organizations Applauds Wisconsin Governor Tony Evers for Signing into 

Law Measures to Enhance Dental Care Affordability and Accessibility for Wisconsin Residents 

 

Washington, D.C. (January 31, 2024) – In response to Wisconsin Governor Tony Evers signing into law 

AB62/SB63, a bill related to assignment of insurance benefits, and AB666/SB692, a bill related to dentist 

and dental hygienist licensure, the Association of Dental Support Organizations (ADSO) Chief Executive 

Officer Andrew Smith today released the following statement: 

 

“Today, Wisconsin took a huge step forward in improving access to affordable, easy-to-utilize dental 

care for residents across the Badger State,” said Andrew Smith, CEO of the ADSO. “The ADSO is grateful 

for Wisconsin lawmakers’ efforts in crafting policies that will help put patients more in control of their 

benefits and allow already-licensed dental professionals to relocate to Wisconsin – and we commend 

Governor Evers for signing these important bills into law. Today is a pivotal win for oral health care in 

Wisconsin, and we encourage other states to quickly follow their lead.” 

 

About the ADSO 
The Association of Dental Support Organizations (ADSO) is a non-profit trade association whose 

members support more than 11,000 dentists. ADSO supports its members through research, education 

and advocacy; enabling them to foster innovation, collaboration and a vibrant market where DSO-

supported dentists can provide quality oral health care. Visit www.theadso.org to learn more, and follow 

the ADSO on LinkedIn, Instagram, and Twitter. 

 

Media Contact 

Robin Calleja, Manager 

Seven Letter 

Robin@sevenletter.com  

 

  

https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2023/proposals/sb63
https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2023/proposals/reg/sen/bill/sb692
https://www.theadso.org/
mailto:Robin@sevenletter.com

